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Neighbourhood Plan briefing.  

Cllr Connolly reported that the BCP Council draft local plan will be discussed on the 
13th December and then go forward to the full council on the 9th January.  Recordings 
of the meetings can be seen on the council website and Cllr Connolly will load the link 
on social media. T he chair confirmed that the clerk had completed and submitted the 
latest grant application to fund the next stage of the Neighbourhood Plan costs. 

  


